
Laurel Lake Property Owners Association 

PO BOX 273 

Nelson, GA  30151 

 

March 3, 2023 

HELLO NEIGHBORS! 

In January we held our annual meeting, it was also time to elect new officers and 

board members.  Your 2023 officers and board members for Laurel Lake Property 

Owners Association are listed below: 

   President -  Jason Cheshire 404-444-6023  llpoa.hoa@gmail.com 

   Vice Pres  -  Randy Meadows 706-509-0151 bg.llpoa.vp@gmail.com 

   Treasurer -  Paula Campbell 770-735-6095  gregandpaula@tds.net 

    Secretary - Becky Dabbs 770-377-6508 beckydabbs@tds.net 

   2yr Board Member – Denise Costa 404-316-5080 dlcosta62@gmail.com 

   1yr Board Member – Barbara Tilley 770-735-2285 barbara.a.tilley@gmail.com   

LLPOA COMMUNITY COMMITTEE: 

Whitney Kimber 386-689-3770              Leslie Hutcheson 616-826-9766 

Upcoming quarterly meetings will be held on March 7, June 6, September 5, and 

December 5 at 7:00 pm, Nelson City Hall. 

Just a reminder:  If you are thinking about a large exterior project at your house, 

please go online to www.LLPOA.com and complete the Architectural Control 

Committee Request form.  (Example: removing trees, adding structures, 

landscape walls, etc.) 

Let’s be neighborly and freshen up the exterior of our homes to preserve the 

beautiful landscape we have in the neighborhood. 

LLPOA 
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